Hockey Referee Program

CMHA is proud to continue the Hockey Referee Development fund. CMHA has pledged $10,000 towards
this program. As we all know, there is a shortage of referees across Ontario. This is not just a localized
issue but a province wide issue. Noticing these issues, Caledon Minor Hockey wants to continue to
support the development of our referees. These funds will help all new referees with start up costs and
will help current referees with Level 1 move to Level 2, and those with level 2 move to level 3.

Here are the details of the program:
Startup bursaries are available ( $400 each )

To be eligible for the Startup program you must submit all receipts and proof of successful completion of
the OHF level 1 program to Krista West, VP Admin at vpadmin@caledonminorhockey.ca . Once receipts
have been received and confirmed employment with the Referee Scheduler, you will receive $200
immediately. At the end of the hockey season, after successfully refereeing for Caledon for a minimum
of 30 games, you will receive an additional $200. These receipts can include the cost of OHF referee
programs and clinics as well as the cost of the necessary equipment (jersey, pants, helmet visor, shin
guards, elbow pads).

Level 1 to Level 2 course upgrades

To be eligible for the Level 2 upgrade you must submit the course receipt and proof of successful
completion of the OHF level 2 certification to Krista West, VP Admin at
vpadmin@caledonminorhockey.ca . Once receipts have been received and confirmed employment with
the Referee Scheduler you will receive the cost of the upgrade course immediately.

Level 2 to Level 3 course upgrades

To be eligible for the Level 3 upgrade you must submit the course receipt and proof of successful
completion of the OHF level 3 certification to Krista West, VP Admin at
vpadmin@-caledonminorhockey.ca . Once receipts have been received and confirmed employment with
the Referee Scheduler you will receive the cost of the upgrade course immediately.

Please note that this program is not unlimited and is first come first serve.

Should you have any questions concerning the program, please reach out.

Krista West
VP Admin CMHA

vpadmin@caledonminorhockey.ca




